 FRANKLIN W. LONG, PRESIDENT OF BOARD WARD J, MOORE, DISTRICT TREASURER MRS, TOM PHILLIPS, SECRETARY OF BOARD

RicH HiLL PusBLIiIc ScHooLS

S. L. HERRELL, SUPERINTENDENT

RICH HILL, MISSOURI
May 9, 1939

Physical Ed. Department

University of Kansas
- Lawrence Kansas

Degzr Sir

Kindly send us any information that
you might have pertaining to the construct-
ion of a running track. We expect to
construct a track in the near future with
W. P, A, labor, and will need more in-
formation on construction, Any assistance
that you can give us will be appreciated.

Yours truly




